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Question:  

 

The TGA website lists an error message saying there are technical difficulties with the phone 

lines and the TGA "hope(s) to have the telephones back in service soon". 

a) When did the issues with the TGA telephones commence?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

Issues with the phone lines occurred on Wednesday, 7 June 2017, and were fully resolved by 

Friday, 9th June 2017. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


